
 

Seventh Grade 

Field Trip 

Tuesday, 

November 12th 

 

Fern Ridge Middle 
School is happy to 

announce that their Seventh Grade Field Trip on November 12th will be to the Eugene Symphony Youth 
Concert: World Beats. Students will leave here at approximately 9:15 and return around noon. They will 
eat lunch at school. The performance will be at the Hult Center. World Beats! Features music written by 
international composers that showcase rhythms and musical characteristics associated with specific 
countries.  

Students who attend are expected to demonstrate appropriate behavior, comply with all school 
rules/expectations during the field trip, and positively represent FRMS. 

Permission slips must be returned no later than Friday, February 8th at 3:30. Permission slips 

will not be accepted on the 12th and permission cannot be granted verbally or through text or 

email. 

Parents who may want to help chaperone this trip must have passed our criminal history 

background check and notify Tammy by November 5th so that we can include them in our 

final numbers we submit to the Hult Center. Questions? Please contact the office. Thank you. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Student Name: ____________________________________________ 

Second Period Class: ______________________________________ 

My child has my permission to go on the FRMS 7th grade field trip to the Hult Center for the 

Eugene Symphony Youth Concert on Tuesday, November 12th. Buses will leave around 9:15 and 

return to school around noon. Students will eat lunch at school. 

Parent Signature and Date: ___________________________________________________ 

Name and Number to Contact In The Event of an Emergency during the Field Trip:  

_________________________________________________________________________ 


